
  

 
 

 
 

 
On December 7, 2022, Dr. Bert George of the 
Department of Public & International Affairs was 
invited by the European Law Institute to take part in 
their High Level Expert Group on Nudges as Enablers 
of Sustainable Living, where he reflected on a strategic 
approach to nudging. 

 
 


